
CROYDON PHILATELIC SOCIETY 
 

NOTES OF THE MEETING HELD ON 25.11.2014: 
 

 
 
The meeting on 25th November 2014 was the annual auction held at 20.00 hours 
with viewing from 19.00 hours. The picture above shows John Schofield, the 
Auctioneer, ably assisted by his two assistants – Pauline McBroom and Alan 
Holverson. There was in total 238 lots with a great variety of material – stamps, 
covers, catalogues, stock books and other accessories. A substantial amount was 
raised through the auction for those who had submitted lots and for the Society. 
Thanks are due to those who had arranged the evening and those who came to 
buy items. 
 
The meeting closed at 21.45 hours. 
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